

Larry's Tax Law

Season's Greetings

By Larry Brant on 12.11.14 | Posted in Garvey Schubert Barer, Personal Message from Larry

Dear Readers:

I'm proud to announce that Larry's Tax Law was featured in LexBlog's Top 10 Law Blogs List in

I'm proud to announce that *Larry's Tax Law* was featured in *LexBlog's Top 10 Law Blogs List* in February, March and July of this year. I hope to keep publishing useful material for CPAs and Tax Professionals.

Your feedback and guidance are truly appreciated. Please let me know if there are any topics or issues that you would like me to address in future blog posts.

Thank you for your support this year! Best wishes for a wonderful holiday season and a terrific 2015.

Best,

Larry

Tags: hospitality team, Personal Message from Larry, Season's Greetings